
The Green, Belbroughton 

 

Many will be aware that as part of the planning application for the 

housing development adjacent to the Village Green some trees 

have now been felled. 

Under the “Tree Works Decision Notice” we are duty bound to 

consider replacement planting in accordance with terms of the 

notice.  

We would now like to start the consultation process with 

parishioners and ascertain views of the wider community as to 

future planting schemes and what people want their village green 

to look like, also taking into account the previous consultation 

outcomes from 2014. 

A working group known as the ‘ Village Consultation Group’   will 

be established to progress the wider consultation process and if 

you would like to be considered for joining the ‘V.C.G.’ which 

presently comprises five parish councillors please email  

 Cllr.  Sue Pawley  sue@cmcschoolfood.co.uk  

 

mailto:sue@cmcschoolfood.co.uk

